












December 20, 2015 Page  Seven 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 CONFESSIONS 
 Monday, December 21 - 8:30 AM 
 Tuesday, December 22 - 8:30 AM 

 Wednesday, December 23 - 8:30 AM 
 

 NATIVITY OF THE LORD—MASSES 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 24 

5:00 PM - CHILDREN’S PAGEANT 
(Come early for pageant seats. Concert begins at 4:30 PM) 

8:00 PM (Concert begins at 7:30 PM) 
11:00 PM (Concert begins at 10:30 PM) 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 25 
7:30 AM - 9:00 AM - 10:45 AM  

                  NO EVENING MASS ON CHRISTMAS DAY 
 

DAILY MASS 
Thursday, December 31 - 8:00 AM  

 
MARY MOTHER OF GOD - HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION MASSES                      
               VIGIL - Thursday, December 31    5:30 PM                                            
                                       Friday, January 1 
               8:00 AM & 11:00 AM (no 5:30 PM Mass) 

 
THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
11:30 AM on Thursday, December 24  

      Friday, December 25 
11:30 AM on Thursday, December 31  

Friday, January 1  



Annual Christmas Eve Children’s  
Gospel Pageant 

Thursday, December 24, 2015      5:00 PM 
Rehearsal TONIGHT  

 6:15 PM - 7:30 PM in the Church 
Parent Volunteers are needed to help children with 
costumes, lining up,  leading and directing them to 

their places, clean up, prop preparation etc. 

Like the three wise men who went bearing giŌs to 
the Infant Jesus, our parish community brought 

the light of Christ this Christmas through our 
 

"UN-TRIM THE TREE"  
Parish Advent Program 

and we would like to say:  
 

THANK YOU!! 

 
This picture represents only a portion of the tremendous amount of generosity you have 
shared with those less fortunate this Christmas.  Gifts were distributed to Holy Cross Catholic 
Pre-School in West Palm Beach, senior citizens at Villa Regina, Villa Franciscan, St. James 
and St. Andrews Senior Residences and handicapped families in West Palm Beach.  In 
addition, we distributed presents to 50 families who have gone through Family Promise, as 
well as other families who are in need in our community.  You also provided the Prison 
Ministry with gifts for those who are incarcerated to give to their children.  
 

Thank you for SHOWING OTHERS HOW MUCH WE CARE!! 

REST IN PEACE -    
 Roberto Lopardo,  
 
May he rest in God’s peace and may his 
family be strengthened in faith. 
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A New Catholic Radio Station  
Listen live at 98.3 FM or www.wpbvradio.com  

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT  
for the week of December 20 th 
is dedicated in loving memory of 

John Gioia 

by his wife, PaƩy 

Inspire us as we grow to know you, and                 
open our hearts to hear your call.                  

We pray! 

New Parishioners 
RegistraƟon forms are available in the office during the 
week and in the foyer of the church in the wall rack.   
Registered Parishioners, please help keep our census              
current by advising us of any changes of address, phone 
numbers, and family addiƟons or deleƟons. 

 

Maylin and Maya Fico 
 daughters of Melissa & John 

 

Ana Elise and Alexandre Emile Jabour 
children of Ernest & Maite 

 

Kinsley Ann Jordan 
daughter of Matthew & Kelly 

 

Brayden O’Donnell 
son of Christopher & Mary 

 

John Anthony Vasquez 
son of William & Julianne 

 
 

 WELCOME! 



 

Loving God, Help us remember the birth of Jesus, that we may share in the song                      
of the  angels, the gladness of the shepherds, and worship of the wise men. Close the 

doors of hate and open the door of love all over the world. Let kindness come with every 
giŌ and good desires with every greeƟng. Deliver us from evil by the blessing which Christ 
brings, and teach us to be merry with clear hearts. May Christmas morning make us happy 

to be your children, and Christmas evening bring us to our beds with grateful thoughts,              
forgiving and forgiven, for Jesus’ sake. Amen 

 

The Clergy and Staff  
wish you all  

a BLESSED and JOYOUS Christmas! 
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Story Keepers,  Catholics in Action (CIA),               
Children’s Liturgy, Confirmation I & II,  

Youth Leadership, Young Adults, and RCIA  
Wish everyone a    

FAITH FORMATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know you can  
go to Google.com and search -  

St. Paul of the Cross North Palm Beach 
then click ‘See Inside’ for a virtual tour. 

 
 

Now you can share pictures of your church,  
chapel and grotto, inside and out, online with  

all your friends and family! 

 
 
      

Sponsored by the 
   Knights of Columbus Council 12322 

 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 3rd    

 
8:15am—12:30 pm 

 
Tickets are $10 for adults 

Children 12 & under $5  

                      SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY                                                           
The Guild of Catholic Lawyers of the Diocese of Palm Beach is 
pleased to announce that applicaƟons are being accepted for 
the William J. Bosso, Sr. Law School Scholarship.  Two                   
scholarships will be awarded, each in the amount of 

$2500.  ApplicaƟons must be submiƩed no later than December 30, 2015.               
The form is available on the Facebook page of the Guild of Catholic Lawyers of 
the Diocese of Palm Beach at  hƩps://www.facebook.com/
GuildOfCatholicLawyersOfTheDioceseOfPalmBeach/                                                      
or please call Kyle Caparosa at 561/845-8038 for further informaƟon. 

The ministry of St. Vincent de Paul   
feeds many families on a continuous, 

much needed basis.  They rely on  
donations from generous people  

Such as yourself.  
  

Thank you and 
God bless you 
for keeping our 

pantry full!   
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Jubilee Year of Mercy  
 

The Corporal Works of Mercy 
The Corporal Works of Mercy are found in the teachings of Jesus  

and give us a model for how we should treat all others, as if they were Christ  
in disguise.  They "are charitable actions by which we help our neighbors  

in their bodily needs" (USCCA).  They respond to the basic needs of  
humanity as we journey together through this life.  

The first two Corporal Works of Mercy are listed below.  After each work of  
mercy there are also suggestions and words of advice for living them out in 
our daily lives.  Have your own suggestions? Let us know @USCCB and use 

the hashtag #mercyinmotion. 
 

1. FEED THE HUNGRY 
There are many people in this world who go without food.  When so much of our food goes to waste,  
consider how good stewardship practices of your own food habits can benefit others who do not have those 
same resources.  
 *Having delicious food for Christmas or any meal? Donate to a food drive so everyone can have 
 something to eat. 
 *Research, identify and contribute financially to organizations that serve the hungry. The next time  
 you make a recipe that can be easily frozen, make a double batch and donate one to your local food 
 pantry or soup kitchen.  
 *Try not to purchase more food than you are able to eat. If you notice that you end up throwing  
 groceries away each week, purchasing less groceries would eliminate waste and allow you to donate 
 the savings to those in need. 

 
2. GIVE DRINK TO THE THIRSTY 

Many of our brothers and sisters in Christ do not have access to clean water and suffer from the lack of this 
basic necessity.  We should support the efforts of those working towards greater accessibility of this essential 
resource.   
 *We take it for granted that we have access to clean water. Donate. . . to help build wells for water for 
 those in need 
 *Organize a group of children involved on a sports team (e.g. soccer) or a summer camp. Invite them 
 to collect bottled water to distribute at a shelter for families. If parents can be involved, ask them to 
 accompany their children in delivering the water to the families. Do the same for youth and young 
 adult groups. 
 *Make an effort not to waste water. Remembering to turn off the water faucet when you are brushing 
 your teeth or washing dishes can help, especially in regions suffering from drought. 
 

“It is a favorable time to heal wounds, a time to offer everyone the way of Forgiveness and Reconciliation.” 
Pope Francis 

Your donaƟons assist the poor in many 
ways.  Poor boxes are located near the 
doors of the church.  Please drop your 
loose change and  help us help others.  

God bless you! 

 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP– All are    
invited to join us every Monday, to pray the 
Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help, 
immediately following the 8 AM Mass.   


